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Your Seabeck Community Center (SCC) and the Central Kitsap School 
District (CKSD) have an Operating Agreement that provides for the 
operations and use of the Multipurpose building and sports fields on the 
Seabeck School Campus. This agreement was signed by the president of 
the school board, the superintendent of the school district and myself for 
SCC.  This agreement details the use of facilities, maintenance, 
configuration controls, regulations and responsibilities of both parties.  
CKSD and SCC negotiated this agreement over the past several months.  
It’s a good agreement for both parties and I can email it to anyone who 
would like to read it.  It should be read by everyone in SCC leadership 
positions. 

There has been progress and setbacks on building work projects.  The 
cleaned walls are completely painted and look great.  Old tile has been 
replaced.  Heating system work is almost complete.  Septic work is 
progressing.  Septic electrical is the critical path to completion and should 
be completed in March.  

Our goal is to do a walk through with CKSD before the end of March to 
define any additional work that may be required before we can open the 
Center. Our goal is to have a turnover to SCC in April.  Then the volunteers 
go to work!    

CKSD employees and CKSD contactors are doing a good job.  They 
understand and appreciate that this facility will be used to benefit the 
Seabeck Community.  The building won’t be perfect, but it surly will look 
good and function well.     

Randy Hanson, an alumni of Seabeck Elementary, has volunteered to 
make a 4ft by 8ft sign for our building.  Please thank Randy and the 
Hanson Sign Company. 

Our goal is to hold a community meeting in the multi-purpose building on 
Saturday April 10th at 2 pm.   Please save the date.  We will confirm this 
date as soon as we can.  



We are pleased that “Girls on the Run” will be the 1st group to use our 
Community Center.  Their activities will be mostly outside on weekday 
afternoons starting in April.  .   

Thank you all for being patient waiting for SCC to open and thank you for 
your time, talent and financial gifts.   

Cheers, Don  


